
June,  2024

Dear Parents, 

Welcome to Sixth Grade!  I am pleased to welcome your child into my class this fall!  
Our Sixth grade year will be filled with adventure, learning, and most of all- fun! Our 
theme this year will be: “Let Your Learning Take Flight!!”

A  few perks to look forward to next fall are outdoor learning, lots of hands-on 
activities, class-room team-building and Lectio Divina; quiet & prayerful time for 
reflection.  There is a lot of fun & learning on the way so relax and rest up  this 
summer! 

This summer, I would love for my students to keep reading. Please see the 
following page for book choices. Please purchase one of the the selected books 
and have your child read it throughout the summer. Upon return, we will be using 
this novel to jumpstart our language arts work.  I hope to build their love of 
literature, and I can’t wait to hear of the adventures they have taken through their 
summer-reading books!  *Students should also practice math facts to keep skills 
sharp!

Should you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to reach out to me. My email 
address is:  negronc@stfrancisschoolnh.org. 

I am wishing you a fun-filled summer and look forward to seeing you in the fall!

Sincerely,
Mrs. Negron
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SIXTH GRADE SUMMER READING LIST- PLEASE READ ONE!


